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Samuel & McKenna Haslett

Greetings from the Dominican Republic!
Another month has come and gone so
quickly. We have felt so blessed to be
a part of all the wonderful things
happening here! With the Missionary

Gateway Center beginning at the end
of this month, there has been a lot to
prepare for. Spring here feels officially
over as the humid temps kick in!

Prayer Requests
Continue to pray over the

students and teachers of the

Missionary Gateway Center. Classes

have officially started. We are so

excited to see what God is going

to do and how each student will

impact the Dominican Republic! 

Accordion in church!
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Ministers Conference 2025

The Missionary Gateway
Center has officially begun!

After 34 years, the Shirley’s passed on the
torch of being Superintendent.

We had the opportunity to attend the
annual Ministers Conference! We had the

Landaw’s in attendance (former
missionaries to Puerto Rico) who gave

powerful and encouraging words. Samuel
was able to take photos, and McKenna
helped with the ladies seminar!  It was a
weekend of early mornings and late

nights, but the fellowship with the local
ministers and missionaries made it even

more worthwhile.

New  Spanish  phrase:
Dios  el  rey  de  reyes  (God

the  King  of  Kings)

McKenna’s
parents were able

to come visit!
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